
News from the DeMolay  

OFFICIAL VISIT: The Grand Assembly of NC gathered in 

Graham on Saturday, August 31, for the official visit of our 

Grand Worthy Advisor, Claudia Grainger. The visit began 

with a catered dinner, followed by our meeting. After the 

meeting, the Winston-Salem Assembly put on a skit titled 

“The Calling of the Assemblies” in honor of our GWA’s 

Scottish heritage. Cake and other goodies closed the night. 

INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS: Jennifer 

Jaramillo was installed as the Worthy Advisor 

of Winston-Salem #37 on Saturday evening, 

Sept 7th, by Sterling Yco, WA of Raleigh  #4. 

Jennifer is a Senior at Parkland High School.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL OF INSTRUCTION: With our summer vacations 

over, the Grand Assembly of NC got down to the business 

of learning on Saturday, Sept 28, when we gathered at 

Wayne Assembly for the School of Instruction. As part of 

this year’s curriculum, Emily Williard gave a presentation 

reflecting all that she had learned at the Supreme Seminar. 

TMY UPCOMING EVENTS  

- Oct 12: Masonic Home for Children Homecoming  

- Oct 13: Clown for Downs Buddy Walk  

- Oct 26: NC Masonic Youth at the Octagon House 

- Nov 16-17: NC DeMolay State Quarterly Meeting 

- Nov 24: NC Masonic Youth Service at WhiteStone 

- Dec 14: NC DeMolay Peppermint Ball 

News from Winston-Salem #37  

BURNING UP THE ROADS: On Saturday, Aug 24, 2013, 

we traveled to Raleigh to witness the Installation of 

Officers. Deputy State Master Councilor Luis Roman was 

installed as Master Councilor of the Chapter. Then, on 

Sunday, Sept 8, we visited the Greensboro Chapter for their 

stated meeting. On Saturday, Sept 21, we headed South to 

the Charlotte Chapter for a Hot Dog Social. We’ve loved 

traveling and getting to know our brothers in these 

Chapters and look forward to visiting the other Chapters. 

KERNERSVILLE ROADSIDE CLEANUP:  Early Saturday 

morning, Sept 14, the Winston-Salem Chapter (with a token 

IORG member/sister) helped the masons of Kernersville 

Lodge with their roadside clean-up. It was a chilly  morning 

but well worth it to help beautify and serve our community 

as well as  spend time with one another.  

GRAND LODGE OF NORTH CAROLINA AF&AM: State 

Master Councilor Andrew Williard attended the Grand 

Master’s Banquet on Thursday, Sept 26, and then delivered 

an address to the members on Friday, Sept 27, during the 

mason’s annual stated communication in Winston-Salem. 

NC DeMolay set up an information table in the vendor’s 

area and distributed information about the organization on 

Fri and Sat. The DeMolay had lunch together Sat after 

Grand Lodge closed and then took a tour of Wake Forest 

University as part of their Education Day observance. 

 

TO FIND OUT MORE ABOUT THE TRIAD MASONIC YOUTH 

GROUPS, call or email our DeMolay Chapter Dad, Alan 

Williard, at (336) 817-2115 / awilliard9599@gmail.com,  or 

call or email our IORG Mother Advisor, Dannielle Williard, 

at (336) 817-1909 / dwilliard14@gmail.com. 


